
CYBER SAFETY:
How to Keep Your Child Safe 

in a Digital World

October 14, 2020
7pm via Zoom 

Presented by the Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force
Organized by the Patapsco Middle School PTA

REGISTER IN ADVANCE:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/r
egister/tZIlduugqj4vHdykpWkZ9ie8Y0
r8pSCkm16i

Parents will learn how to protect their children in a digital

world. Topics will include: social media apps, online

safety, gaming, online predators, and cyberbullying. This

seminar is free and intended for parents only. After

registering, you will receive a confirmation email

containing information about joining the meeting

https://mdsp.maryland.gov/Organization/Pages/CriminalInvestigationBureau/CriminalEnforcementDivision/Internet-Crimes-Against-Children-Task-Force.aspx
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIlduugqj4vHdykpWkZ9ie8Y0r8pSCkm16i

